
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to share the resources and materials from 

the recent NGO Capacity Building Workshop held on [Date]. Your participation was invaluable, 

and we believe that the resources provided will further enhance the skills and knowledge gained. 

Attached Resources: 

• Resource 1: Workshop Presentation Slides 

• Resource 2: Training Manual 

• Resource 3: Case Studies 

• Resource 4: Feedback Form 

We encourage you to review these materials and implement strategies discussed during the 

workshop in your respective organizations. Should you have any questions or need further 

clarification, please feel free to reach out to us. 

Thank you once again for your active participation. We look forward to our continued 

collaboration in strengthening our communities. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 
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